
2022 VCE VET Dance Student Introduction

2022
VCE VET Dance CERTIFICATE II IN DANCECUA20113 with selected units
from CUA30113 Certificate III in Dance

We would like to welcome you to VET Dance at IPAS. Since Kerrie and Brendan started teaching VET Dance
in 2007 our students have gained amazing results with several students  every year gaining marks in the top
20% (study scores of 40 and above):

Major credits include:
2021 - Premier's Award | (results not available)
2020 - 2 High Achievers | 3 Top Class performers invitations
2019 - 3 High Achievers | Top Class performers | Top Acts performer
2018 - 3 High Achievers | Top Class performer | Top Acts performer
2017 - 4 High Achievers | Top Class performer
2016 - High Achiever | Top Class performer
2015 - 3 High Achievers | 2 Top Class performers
2014 - Perfect Study Score | 2 Top Class performers
2013 - 2 Perfect Study Scores | 2 High Achievers
2012 - Premier's Award | 3 High Achievers | Top Class performer | Top Acts performer
2011 - Perfect Study Score | 3 High Achievers | Top Class performer
2010 - Premier’s Award | Top Class performer
2009 - 4 Premier's Awards | 2 Perfect Study Scores | Top Class performers | High Achievers
2008 - Premiers Award | 4 Perfect Study Scores
2007 - Perfect Study Score
*High Achievers receiving marks 40 or above for their Study Score.

IPAS works in conjunction with our RTO to bring you the highest quality training in your chosen styles of  dance.
In 2022 we will be offering Jazz, Contemporary, Tap, Street Dance and Classical Ballet  (other styles would need
to be discussed with the principal before enrolling).

All information can be found at https://www.ipastudios.com.au/vet/. So we have numbers for  classes we would
ask you to fill in your basic details on the enrolment form, please do not worry if you  don’t know all of the
answers at this point as we will go over them in your first class and fill in any gaps.

Classes for 2022 will commence on Thursday 3rd February. Students attending technique classes will  need
to be at the studio by 5.30pm.  Students with whom we have had discussions and agreed it is  acceptable for
them to only attend dedicated VET class (technique externally) will need to be at  the studio by 7.30pm. All
students will finish at 9.30pm.

In your first class please bring dance clothing, the device you wish to use, laptop is preferred but iPad is
acceptable.

Thank you for choosing IPAS and we are looking forward to working with you in 2022.

Kerrie Power (Units 3&4), Brendan Daynes (Units 1&2)
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